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Pearland Volleyball Booster Club
General Membership Meeting
Welcome and call to order

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM.  Tana Arrington made the motion to call to order and Heather Jordan seconded the motion.  
Old Business
No old business was discussed.
New business
[bookmark: _Hlk40191323]President Denice Smajstrla addressed the membership requesting a vote to donate $443.63 to Coach Dunn to reimburse the cost of the hotel room for the driver for Volleypalooza in August 2019.  
Denice discussed the committees and the need for committee chairs.  The membership discussed if the John Turner Classic needs a chairperson, or only a volunteer coordinator.  It was discussed that the booster club would like to get involved in making the parents aware of donations of food and drink and volunteer opportunities at an earlier date so they can prepare. 
Coach Dunn addressed the membership stating the need for an online Zoom meeting for incoming freshman and what that would entail.  He will contact junior high coaches to reach out to 8th grade athletic period girls for email addresses.
Coach Dunn also addressed the membership with information about UIL and the possibility of more summer practice time with the athletes given the Covid-19 restrictions.  Also, the JTC could look quite a bit different this year with social distancing measures.
Coach Dunn informed the membership that Volleyball pick up day is May 14th, he will let the athletes know.  The athletes need to turn in their athletic shirts and shorts.  He will advise on replacement costs.  They can also turn in any textbooks or library books.

Adjourn
Betsy Maeker made the motion to adjourn the meeting, Ashley Bates seconded the motion.  The motion passed.

